
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWNS OF HAMPTON  

REFERENDUM 
JUNE 28, 2022 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Referendum as required pursuant to Section 7-7 of the 
Connecticut General Statutes and will be held on Tuesday, June 28, 2022 in the town of 
Hampton between the hours of 12:00 noon and 8:00 p.m. 
 
The questions will appear on the voting ballot labels as: 
 

1. “Shall the Town of Hampton appropriate $1,720,505 for General Government for 

the 2022-2023 fiscal year?” 

 

2. “Shall the Town of Hampton appropriate $2,039,382 for the Hampton Elementary 

School for the 2022-2023 fiscal year?” 

 

3. “Shall the Town of Hampton appropriate $250,000 to fund the Hampton Fire 

Company length of service awards program (LOSAP) from the unassigned 

general fund (UAGF)?” 

 

4. “Shall the Town of Hampton appropriate up to $100,000 from Hampton’s 

American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) fund to purchase a mid-duty service truck for 

the Department of Public Works?” 

  
For persons qualified to vote in the Town of Hampton, polls will be open from noon to 8 
p.m. at the Town Hall, 164 Main Street, Hampton. 
 
Dated at Hampton this 1st day of June, 2022. 
 
Attest: 
 
Shannon Pearl Haddad, Hampton Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


